Sandwich Community Fire Protection District
Meeting Announcement

The Board of Trustees regular monthly meeting for December 8, 2022 has been postponed to the
following month Thursday January 12, 2023 at 7:00 P.M.

Posted: Thursday November 17, 2022 at 10:30 A.M. by Jackie Gramme, District Secretary



